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College Graduates - If you have a family member that is graduating from college, we would love
to add them to our bulletin in the month of May! Please provide the student’s name, when they
graduated, and their degree, to the office as soon as possible.

Executive Team Update - Be sure to join us for worship on Sunday morning, May 19. The
Executive Team is planning to share an update with the church about the year ahead at FRC.
They are seeking to elevate communication in the church around how to nurture and develop
the growth that is taking place in this season of ministry. Please keep the Executive Team in
prayer as they work with one another in the weeks ahead, along with the Consistory and staff
members, to help cast vision for our congregational life.

Congratulations to Annette Jacobson, who will be graduating from Dordt University on May
10th with a BA in Secondary English Education. She will be teaching high school English at
Whiting School District in the fall.

Congratulations to Nakia Nielsen, who will be graduating from Dordt University on May 10 with a
BA degree in Elementary Education. She will be teaching 4th grade at Hull Christian in the fall.

Congratulations to Emma Zoet, who will be graduating from Northwestern College on May 11
with a Public Relations Degree.

The NAMI Support Group will meet in the Fireside Room of Central Reformed Church in Sioux
Center from 7pm-9pm on Tuesday, May 7. Speaker: Dr. Robert Hubbard, professor of theater at
Northwestern College. Bob will share with us about his recent book, Scenes with My Son: Love
and Grief in the Wake of Suicide. Individuals and family members coping with mental illness are
welcome. For information, call Shirley Matheis at 712-722-4462.

Our Annual Worship in the Park will be Sunday, June 2 at Westside Park. There will be a sign-up
sheet on the desk by the office for individuals that wish to bring a breakfast treat (bagels,
muffins, breads, etc.) to the service. Feel free to bring whatever you feel would make a great
breakfast item!

SHARE Group will meet Thursday, May 16 at 6pm at St. Paul Lutheran Church, north of Hull. The
menu will be pasta casserole, tossed salad, bread, and dessert. Arvin and Lauri Boote will be
presenting their story of safari in Africa. Please remember to bring $5 to cover expenses.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

NURSERY

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O. - K) 

CONNECT MINISTRY

Today

GREETERS

Today

Next Week

Don & Joyce O, Arlan & Glenda

B., Dan & Renae P.

Darlene W., Jim & Vera V., Vern &

Hester DJ

Today
Next Week

Kelley Crawford Family
Jodi Bruce Family

Leader: Ashlie Saavedra

Greeters: Destiny E. & Kait S.

Message: Celebration of CIW

Luke 7: 36-50



Today

Last Day of Children in Worship

Last Day of Sunday School

Guest Pastor Scott Van Ravenswaay will

be leading the service

Cake will be served after worship

services to celebrate May Vis’s 90th

birthday, which was in December.

Monday, May 6

10am Aspen Heights Bible Study

6:30pm Executive Team Meeting

7pm Missions Team Meeting

OFFICE HOURS WILL BE FROM 9AM-12PM

FOR THE FORESEEABLE FUTURE. IF YOU

HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, FEEL FREE TO

CONTACT THE OFFICE, PASTOR ADAM, OR

1ST VP ARVIN BOOTE.

THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP

Encountering God

Message: Love Lavishly

Scripture: Luke 7: 36-50

*Next Week 

Message: Ross will be giving the message

Scripture: Luke 18: 9-14

Approaching God

Welcome

Call To Worship

    - Open My Eyes That I May See

    - Before the Throne of God Above

Greeting

Offertory

   - Hymn #87 Just As I Am

Congregational Prayer

Children in Worship Dismissal

Responding to God

    - Redeemed

Benediction

Doxology

Barb Van Es, who is undergoing chemotherapy
for cancer. 

Shelby Kiers Family - Shelby’s mother, Paula
Harkness, continues treatments for cancer. 

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, who has completed
chemotherapy treatments.

Ron Bonestroo, who is undergoing cancer
treatments. 

Michelle Koele-Vore, daughter of Rick Koele
and Cheryl Grevengoed, who is undergoing
immunotherapy and chemotherapy for 6
months.

Karen Vermeer, who is recovering from knee
surgery.

Lee Bomgaars, who is recovering from home
following a brief hospital stay due to illness
and a bacterial infection.

F&L as they run a three-day marriage retreat
for 8 couples from the church they work at
within the field. Also pray for their travel, as
they come home May 4-5.

Matt & Kait Schultze Family - Matt’s stepdad,
Dan, had two heart attacks last weekend and is
on the road to recovery. Their sister-in-law,
Mindi, had an ICD placed on Monday and is
recovering.

Thursday, May 9

9:30am Women’s Bible Study - Lesson 5

Saturday, May 11

9am-2pm Fellowship Hall Being Used

Sunday, May 12

Building Fund

7pm “The Well”

UPCOMING EVENTS

Sunday, May 19

Graduation Sunday

Sunday, June 2

Worship in the Park

VBS Starts

SERMON NOTES


